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I VERY STRONGLY URGE yu to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1666, An 
Act to Include in the Ranked-choice Election Method for General and Special 
Elections the Offices of Governor, State Senator and State Representative and to 
Make Other Related Changes.  Ranked Choice voting is a VERY CONVOLUTED 
method of casting a vote or having a honest election.  Most people, especially the 
elderly and challenged voters do NOT understand how to vote.  Even a lot of the 
election processors don't understand it.  If you ever watched a video of people trying 
to apply it to an election, you would see the utter chaos it creates.  There is absolutely 
NO PROBLEM with an election where you vote for the ONE PERSON you want to 
win!  If you have a tie, do a run-off. Simple.  It is especially concerning to me that we 
want to do this for the Governor and State Legislators.  We will never have a 
Conservative minded government in Maine again.  The large, overly Liberal cities 
will take our state over once and for all.  At that point I will be leaving.  The state my 
ancestors helped found. The state I raised my children in, but they had to leave 
because there are no good jobs here, like most welfare-ridden, highly taxed states. 
Maine is number 4 right now and trying for number 1!  If you think that has nothing 
to do with RVC, then why has every state that started using, but 2 or 3, GOTTEN 
RID OF IT?!  Please think about the long-lasting effects of this decision and vote for 
OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1666.  Your children and grandchildren will THANK 
YOU and I Thank you!


